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Request: 
 
I would like information on: 

1. The names of all parks which have public toilets where there is a fee for the public 
to use them and how many public toilets in the proximity of each park 

2. How much money each trip to each public toilet in the locations specified above 
costs 

3. How much money the public toilets, in the locations as specified above (in proximity 
in a park or within a park), made between the dates of 23.3.20 and 10.3.21 

4. How is payment taken for these public toilets? (eg: cash, card, contactless, or both) 

Response 

There are no public toilets owned and operated by NTC that charge the public to 
use them, including all parks. 

 
 

 

 

 


